
Conference Motions and Topics Review Committee Report to the 2024 World Service 

Conference 
 

The Motions and Topics Review Committee was formed in September 2024 for the purpose of reviewing 

topics of discussion and motions for the January 2025 World Service Conference. It met most Saturdays 

until Nov 9.  

 

The Committee reviewed and approved two motions from the Literature Committee. It also reviewed 

two Topics of Discussion - one that was left over from last year's WSC and another submitted by the 

Board of Trustees. It additionally approved four motions submitted by the Conference Policy and 

Procedures Committee and sent one back to that Committee for additional clarification. This last motion 

was approved on Nov 9, 2024. 

 

Also serving on the Committee (even if they came for only one meeting, half a meeting or for 5 minutes 

or almost came):  

Donna D., Florida; Dee R., Alisa, Toronto, Canada; Allegra B., Chair ARTS; Amy C., NYC Chair Policies & 

Procedures Committee; Ann T.; Bill L.; Carol B., Vienna, Austria; Cindyann W., CA; Faye T., Ireland; Jacky 

G., London, England; Johann, Paris, France; Ken P., Montana; Leesa, New York; Linda L.; Mary D.; Mary 

K., Galway, Ireland; Matt B., Melbourne, Australia; Matty R.; Pat, Dublin, Ireland; Peggy B. 

 


